


Letter from the Superintendent,
Mr. Greg Hughes
Dear Parents,

Next week we will be hosting our first Parent-Teacher 
Conferences of the 2012/2013 school year. This is always a 
wonderful event because the great deal of hard work that 
has taken place over the past six weeks can be celebrated 
and the progress of each and every child can be put into its 
rightful context.

Far from being a one-way monologue where teachers talk 
and parents listen, we encourage parents to share their 
thoughts, their ideas and questions so that a true partnership 
can be established. Now that Engrade and Edmodo are up 
and running parents will already have a good indicator as to 
their child’s progress, but nonetheless nothing is better than 
good old fashioned face-to-face talking.

We believe that having this conference a little bit earlier in 
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